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The attorney examiner finds: 
 
(1) On December 12, 2012, the Commission initiated an 

investigation into the health, strength, and vitality of Ohio’s 
retail electric service market.  The investigation was 
intended to establish actions that the Commission can take 
to enhance the health, strength, and vitality of the market.  
In its entry initiating the investigation, the Commission 
presented a series of questions to stakeholders regarding 
market design and corporate separation.  Stakeholders 
provided comments and reply comments to the questions 
presented by the Commission. 

(2) On May 29, 2013, the Commission established a series of 
stakeholder collaboration workshops for the purpose of 
continuing the investigation into the health, strength, and 
vitality of the market.  The workshop schedule included a 
workshop for December 12, 2013.  To facilitate discussion in 
the workshop, the attorney examiner finds that the 
December 12, 2013, workshop should be rescheduled for 
December 11, 2013.  Accordingly, the workshop will be held 
on December 11, 2013, at 10:00 a.m., at the offices of the 
Commission, 180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor, Hearing 
Room B, Columbus, Ohio 43215. 

(3) The Commission notes that the December 11, 2013, 
workshop will be in en banc format.  This means that during 
the course of the workshop there will be panels of presenters 
on different subjects affecting the health, strength, and 
vitality of Ohio’s retail electric market.  The subjects that will 
be covered include a market overview, consumer education, 
customer enrollment options, contract portability, purchase 
of receivables, bill formatting, and electronic data 
interchange.  An agenda for the December 11, 2013, en banc 
workshop is forthcoming and will be posted on the 
Commission’s website at: 
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http://www.puco.ohio.gov/puco/index.cfm/industry-
information/industry-topics/retail-market-investigation/. 

It is, therefore, 
 
ORDERED, That the December 12, 2013, workshop be rescheduled for 

December 11, 2013, in accordance with finding (2).  It is, further, 
 
ORDERED, That notice of this entry be served upon all electric utilities, all 

certified competitive retail electric service providers, all governmental aggregators 
providing retail electric service, the Commission’s electric-energy industry list serve, the 
Ohio EDI Working Group list serve, and all other interested parties. 

 
 THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 
  
  
 s/Bryce McKenney  

 By: Bryce A. McKenney 
  Attorney Examiner 
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